of restrictions at the municipal 1level or through
intimidation. The South African government's public
commitment to end apartheid should be accompanied by
vigorous action to ensure that all citizens of South
Africa are given full access, as a basic right, to public
facilities throughout the country.

"We sincerely hope that the next session of
Parliament in South Africa will see substantial progress
in the repeal of other discriminatory leglslatlon,
notably the Group Areas and the Land Acts which impose
residential segregation. The repeal of these pillars of
apartheid are the 1litmus test of the government's
commitment to peaceful democratic change in South
Africa," said Mr. Clark.
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